
April 12, 2020 
Aquarian Families, 
 

I hope you all had a fantastic weekend and that this email finds you happy 
and safe.  We are moving into week three of distance learning.  You can expect to 
find three math lessons this week in your child’s distance math classroom.  You 
should also see three literacy activities in their homeroom class.  Please remember 
that all of the content we are posting is optional and ungraded.  Someone described 
it as a buffet.  Families can come to the buffet and pick and choose what will work 
for them.  If you are having trouble accessing the distance classrooms or need help 
troubleshooting something on the platform, please reach out to your child’s 
teacher.  I am attaching the master Zoom schedule, but teachers can also be 
reached via email.  We are here to support you in any way we can. 
 

We have many families that need to retrieve belongings from Aquarian. 
District administration is working on a plan for personal property pick up.  As soon 
as, I have more information, I will be reaching out to our community. 
 

We have been brainstorming ways to spread positivity!  We took inspiration 
from John Krasinski with his videos of Some Good News.  Our first episode is staff 
sharing their good news, but we are hoping that our families will also have some 
good news to add.  Here is a link to our first episode: 
https://youtu.be/AzH_X_tgRUk ​  We would like to include some of your good news 
next week.  If you have a short video clip to share of something good happening in 
your life, you can drop it in the Google folder: 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1xndVwp5_5ybxOSdZMxu4Dv8gljty-Iqy?u
sp=sharing​   The clips put in the Google folder will be edited together to create a 
short video that will be emailed to Aquarian families, shared on Facebook, and 
other social media platforms.  We can’t wait to see and hear from all of you.  We 
miss you so much! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Brittany 


